Expectations for LGBTA Student Resource Center Staff Members

· We expect that you will carry yourself at all times as representatives of the Center, student leaders, role models for your communities and the Penn State campuses.

· We expect that you keep the lines of communication open between yourselves as colleagues, between your student groups, between your community members and between other Centers and Programs at Penn State.  The LGBTA Student Resource Center has an open door policy (even when the door is not physically open), please see us at any time with any concerns.

· We expect accountability.  We expect your attendance at required meetings and events.  We expect you to follow through on projects.

· We expect you to respect yourself, other staff members, and community members.

· We expect that your personal health and academic success come first before your responsibility to the Center.  If your duties ever become too great, we expect you to come talk with us about your work, so that we can determine the best course of action for your situation.

· We expect creativity, innovation, and initiative.  We love it when you try new things!  - but, we also need to try new things as a team!
· We do not expect that you have to be a “token representative” for your cultural or identity group for the Penn State community.  We support you in any endeavors that you voluntarily undertake in educating the campus about your identities, but know that we do not demand you to personally be an ambassador for your group(s).

